MINUTES

MEETING OF THE PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Thursday 3 May 2018 at 19:00

Present

Staff: -            

Liz Wilson – Practice Manager

Caroline Moyses

PPG Members: -  

Laverne Caddy - Chair





Margaret Estlick – Vice Chair
Lesley Clayton

Katie Sainsbury – Joint Secretary

Alan Doherty

Apologies: -



Dr Tom Weake – GP
Ruth Varker – Joint Secretary
                                            
Paul Lindsay

Liz Keasley 

Sarah Scotlock
1. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and there were no matters arising 
2. The PPG group budget remains constant 
3. The coffee morning held by our practice in conjunction with Three Spires went well and we raised £126.67 for Sport Relief. We plan to hold another one on July 5th to celebrate the 70th Anniversary of the NHS.  Laverne will talk to Three Spires to see whether they would like to join us again 

4. The practice staff have been doing Signposting training workshops. This will enable them to signpost patients to the appropriate person when they call the practice. Sometimes this could be, for example, a nurse or a pharmacist rather than a GP.

5. Newsletter…we have had two editions this year and they have been well received with many going out by email as well as in paper form. Some ideas for the next one were discussed.

6. Caroline said that our website had received 15950 visits in March. She has now considerably updated it to make it easier to follow and to access the various links.

7. The latest on Café Chaos is that it will be going ahead to set up a café in the Health Park. We will wait to hear more developments. Paul has had some discussions with them and has recommended some more meetings.

8. Caroline reported that the Patients Association Website has some useful information for patients.

9. The practice is constructing a Privacy Statement in line with the General Data Protection Regulation which comes into force later this month.

10. There is to be a new post of a Discharge Coordinator. This will be funded for one year and the person appointed with work in conjuction with the Community Matron

11. There may be funding for a Social Prescriber post. Thus would be a care coordinator who would, for example, work through Café Chaos

12. Liz had been sent some examples of business type cards which could be given to patients. These cards would include, for example, GP surgery phone numbers along with hospitals etc. However they may well be a very expensive option as the information on these cards could well change before they were all used. So old cards would no longer be useful and would have to be destroyed. 

13. The two practices have three years’ funding to appoint an in-house pharmacist. 

14. Caroline will check to see if there is any update on the issue of Sainsburys pharmacy sometimes closing without warning.

15. Laverne has been approached by a lady who may potentially wish to join the PPG. He will contact her in the next few days

The Meeting closed at 20.10 pm

